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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.658 
 
 
 

Documents arising from two meetings in Buenos Aires 
 
 
 

Eduardo Iglesias, Commissioner of Argentina to IWC, has requested that the following two documents be 
circulated to Commissioners and Contracting Governments for information: 
 

• Latin American Co-operation Strategy for the Conservation of Cetaceans – from a meeting in Buenos 
Aires on 4 December 2007; 

• Latin American Meeting for the Conservation of Cetaceans – meeting held in Buenos Aires on 4 and 5 
December 2007 

 
Copies of the documents are attached. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


